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2019 Club Officers 

 
 
 

President: 
Charles Strang 

2903 Encino Robles 
San Antonio, TX  78259 

(210) 481-7375 
e-mail: cstrang@funfor.us 

 
 
 

Vice-President/Safety Rep 
Bob Severance 

4410 Huntington Woods 
San Antonio, TX  78249 

(210) 542-0285 
email: 

sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Terry Ullman 

27540 Riata Ranch Dr 
San Antonio, TX  78261 

(210) 408-0830 
e-mail: tullman27@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Jim Branaum 

8551 Rolling Acres Trail 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX  78015 

(830) 981-8893 
e-mail: jgbmain@gvtc.com 

 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
John Gardner 

13706 Flying W Trail 
Helotes, TX  78023 

(210) 695-4683 
e-mail: jgardnerbb@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday  

May 7th 
2019 

 
 

7:00 PM  IHOP  
14424 San Pedro Ave 

Google Coordinates: 
 29.57312, -98.47847 

ON NORTH BOUND 
ACCESS RD OF 281 
Between Bitters and 

Oak Shadow/Winding Way 
 
 
 

If you’re going South on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Take the 

Turnaround 
 
 
 

If you’re going North on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Stay  

In Right Lane 
About ¼ mile past Bitters 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GAMA Builder’s 
Fly-In 

 Georgetown (85)    
May 25th 

John Price: 979-575-1084 
Visit:  

https://www.gamarc.org/apex/f?p=
RC:7:::::P7_ID:18154 
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Date: 4/2/2019, 7:10 PM  
The meeting of the Prop 
Busters was called to 
order by President, 
Charles Strang at IHOP, 
14424 San Pedro Ave, just 
north of Bitters on 281. 
 
President: Charles 
welcomed everyone and 
opened the meeting.  No 
visitors. The March 
meeting minutes were 
approved.  
  
VP/Safety Officer: Bob 
reminded all to fly safe 
and stay hydrated, and 
watch out for snakes and 
insects.  
  
Treasurer: Jim reported 
the current expenses, 
income, and account 
balances. Contact Jim if 
you need details.   
 
Newsletter: Standing 
order for the newsletter is 
that free ads and articles 
of interest for the 
newsletter need to be 
submitted by members to 
John Gardner by the 17th.  
 
Web Editor: Robert 
Jarzombek has updated 
the website to include 
posting pictures and our 
upcoming events. 
 
Early Bird Raffle- Charles 
Strang won the fuel. 
 

Membership: Rick Storm 
reported a potential new 
member, Anthony 
Stavinoagh or “AJ.”  He 
has paid his initiation fee, 
prorated dues for this 
year, and paid for next 
year as well.  He hasn’t 
flown for awhile and is 
looking forward to getting 
back in the air with his 72 
MHz controlled planes.  
With application, dues 
and willpower to fly, his 
membership and face 
book access was 
unanimously approved.  
 
Old Business:  
 None 
   
Lee Moore AMA 
Memorial Brick:  
Collection continues. 
 
New Business: Although 
there was no new 
business, Kevin Pellone 
showed us a stick 
mounted on a plaque that 
his wife Dawn had used 
for target practice with 
her pistol.  Although it 
wasn’t cut in half, it 
certainly had been 
severely wounded and 
therefore it was 
proclaimed a “Dead 
Stick”.  At that point Kevin 
called on Jim Branaum to 
join him on the floor to 
accept an award for the 
Most “Dead Stick” 
landings due to a variety 
of situations.  
 

 
Jim Branaum receives the 
not-so coveted Dead Stick 
Award from Kevin Pellone 
 
Model of the 
Month:

 
   
Lloyd Rocher won Model 
of the Month with his 
Sportster powered with a 
what appears to be a 
modified OS-55 that he 
rescued from a garage 
cleaning by an 
acquaintance. The plane 
appears to have been 
modified and is covered 
with silk and hand 
painted. The lady’s 
husband was a friend of 
George Aldrich and Lloyd 
explained that it was likely 
built and flown by Aldrich. 
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Dean Lukover showed 
his adjustable plane 
stand that he built from 
a plywood kit from Foam 
Flite.  The kit comes in 
several sheets of 
plywood with the parts 
CNC cut for punching 
out.  The stand cost $62 
and has multiple 
adjustments for getting 
at various work points.   
 
Crash Chronicles: A 
mystery pilot was flying 
his Four Star 120 doing 
touch and go’s using a 
new 21cc gas engine 
when the engine quit 
and the plane homed in 
on a tree.  Fortunately, 
the plane only made 
contact with a small tree 
and did only small 
damage. (Hint initial’s 
JB). 
 
It was reported that 
Allan Lindley had a 
flame out on his P47 but 
he was flying fast 
enough downwind that 
he was able to turn 
around and land safely. 
 
The Raffle:  
Rick Storm-Epoxy, glow 
plug 
Bob Severance-Rx Switch 

Kevin Pellone-CA  
Charles Strang-CA, battery 
extensions, banana plug 
Terry Ullman-NiMH 
battery 
Jerry Giles-MonoKote 
Brian Saldana- mix cups 
Lloyd Roecker-Goop 
Dean Lukover-Fuel 
Nick Rios- Wire set 
Adjourned 8:05 PM 

Submitted by Secretary: Terry 
Ullman 

 
 

WANTED-DEAD OR ALIVE! 
 

Jim Branaum needs 1 sq ft of 
Gold Ultracoat!  Please let him 
know if you can help out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Membership Notes 

By Richard Storm 

(210) 680-5653 

E-Mail: rstorm@satx.rr.com 
Need a membership list? 

e-mail me and I’ll send you a fresh one. 
 

NEED AN INSTRUCTOR?   

Call Me, 

 

 

We have one new member added 

this month.  His name is A. J. 

Stavinoha.  He has been out of the 

hobby for a while and is now 

looking forward to re-energizing his 

activities. 

 

The following members have 

birthdays in MAY.  Wish them a 

happy birthday when you see them. 

 

Day of Birth Member Name 

2 Don Copeland  
6 Bill Higgins Sr 
16 Andrew Obaya  
29 David A. Schlueter  
30 Bryan L Saldana 
 
 
 

See you at the field 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks To HobbyTown 
USA 

For Supporting the Raffle 

HobbyTown USA 
2501 NW Loop 410 

San Antonio, TX 78230 
(210) 348-8697 

Fax: (210) 829-8707 
www.hobbytownsatx.com 

E-mail: sanhobbie@aol.com 

Radio Control Headquarters 

14910 Nacogdoches #110 

San Antonio, TX 78247 

(210) 651-0435 

Fax: (210) 650-3568 

info@rchqonline.com 

Al’s Hobbies 

7121 Highway 90 West 
Suite 150 

San Antonio, TX 78227 

Voice: (210) 645-1050 

Fax: (210) 645-6450 

alshobbies@usa.com 

http://www.hobbytownsatx.com/
mailto:sanhobbie@aol.com
mailto:info@rchqonline.com


 

 



 

 



 

 

 

  

Next Meeting 

Tuesday, May 7th 2019 

7:00 PM at IHOP on San Pedro 

See Map at Left 

Prop Busters Somerset RC Field 

17271 Somerset Road 
Von Ormy, Tx 78073 

Google Coordinates: 
29.254316  -98.641541 

The Propwash 

8719 Thatch Drive 

San Antonio, TX  78240 


